
Lakeville Open Space Committee        April 3, 2008 
 
 
Meeting met in ante-room as no one had a key for the conference room. 
Members present:  Brian Reynolds, Don Foster, Joan Morton, Jaime Velazquez, Mike 
Schroeder 
Members absent: by prior notification, Linda Grubb 
 
Meeting opened 7:45 p.m, 
Only item on agenda was the survey to get town input for the Open Space Plan. 
Don reported that the $200 has been paid by the Town for Survey Monkey. 
 
Jaime will pick landmarks to help identify in which region of the town respondents live. 
 
The Committee reviewed the survey questions and made some changes and additions. As 
soon as his schedule permits, Don will get the survey entered on Survey Monkey. 
 
Committee discussed advertising the survey.  Even if survey is not availably by Town 
meeting, we could provide a notice that gave website and date of when to expect survey 
to be on it. 
 
Mike Schroeder, Clerk 
 
  
 
 
 
 


